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9:30 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship 
    

    

Gathering  
    Prelude - Ranita Shenk 

    Welcome and Announcements - Kim Powell 

    Blessing of Those in Ministry Roles - Kevin Goertzen 

    Call to Worship and Prayer  
 

Praising  

    Congregational Singing - Wendy Hochstedler 

    Offering (includes coin offerings for ComfortCare Women’s Health) 
 

Listening 

    Children’s Time - Kim Powell 

    Scripture Reading:  Luke 5:27-32 

    Message:  “Compassion for ‘Others’” - Kevin Goertzen 
 

Responding  
    Song of Response  

    Congregational Sharing and Prayer  
     

Sending 

    Sending Song 

    Benediction  
 

=================================================== 

Today’s Nursery Volunteers:  Carleen Layman (Maggie Brenneman) 

=================================================== 
 

This is the time of year when Springdale considers those interested in 

financial assistance for Christian education (2023-2024 school year, 

grade 6 through college).  If you are interested in discussing this 

possibility, please contact Alan Shenk or Nancy Stoll. 
 

Please return baby bottles for ComfortCare Women’s Health by next 

Sun., Feb. 19.  Thank you! 
 

 

TODAY / THIS WEEK 
 

    Today after Worship:  Shared Meal 

    Wed. 6:00 / 6:30 p.m.:  Meal / Activities for Children & JMYFers 

    Thurs. 7:15 a.m.:  Morning Prayers 
                

NEXT WEEK / COMING EVENTS 
    Feb. 21:  Evening Prayers (7 p.m.) 

    Feb. 27-Mar. 6:  Springdale Hosts WARM Guests 

    Mar.  6:  Providing Lunch for Disciples’ Kitchen (11:30 a.m.) 

    May 13:  Bake Sale to Benefit Missions (Cheese Shop) 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

Volunteers are needed to help plan a Maundy Thursday or Good 

Friday service (with Kevin Goertzen & Marie Showalter).  Please talk to 

Kevin or Marie if you are interested in helping in this way. 
 

Minutes from the Jan. 18 Congregational Meeting are available under 

the church mailboxes. 
 

Congregational Council has nominated Mark Hochstedler to serve as 

a member of Discerning Committee.  If you have questions or concerns 

about this nomination, please contact Ann Frank by Feb. 26.  Thanks! 
 

Annual reports from Springdale’s leadership bodies for 2022 have 

been distributed via email.  Paper copies are available on the table in the 

foyer or by contacting the church office. 
 

Springdale will host WARM guests Mon. evening, Feb. 27, through 

Mon. morning, March 6.  As in the past, help is needed providing 

evening meals, breakfasts, & brown bag lunches.  We also need volun-

teers to spend the night & volunteers to clean.  To sign up, check your 

email or the sheets in the foyer; and talk to Alan Shenk with questions. 
 

Virginia Mennonite Conference recently went through a Listening & 

Learning Process with Gilliam & Associates, LLC.  If you would like a 

copy of their 19-page report, please contact the church office. 
 

Check the bulletin board for information about upcoming hospice 

volunteer training through AHC; Redemptive Compassion classes 

through Love INC; & a letter from Rehoboth Jail & Prison Ministries. 


